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Reinhart, David

From: Brad Frahm <management@greatriverproperties.com>

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 3:27 PM

To: Reinhart, David

Subject: snow removal

Attachments: Snow removal pics 231 10th St.pdf; Snow removal invoice 231 10th.pdf

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

Good afternoon Mr. Reinhart,  

I would like to contest the order to correct #018637-2022 for 231 10th Street N in La Crosse. We hired a contractor this 
winter to do our snow removal for this property.  It appears that the snow may have drifted back towards the sidewalk 
after he plowed. Our contractor uses a tractor that is able to get the entire sidewalk at once.  

We have not received any notice suggesting that our snow removal was not performed in an acceptable manner. 

RIch, our snow removal contractor was there that same day the city contractor was there with the intent to remove 
snow from that sidewalk with his tractor, but instead watched the city contractor do the snow removal. He didn't say 
anything because he thought this individual was with us.  

One of the addresses in the pictures was for 916 Vine Street. We don't have anything to do with this property.  

Address: 231 10th Street N 
invoice #: v20210701 
OTC-BLDG-018637-2022 

My phone number is 608-797-4372. 

Thank you, 

Brad Frahm 
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